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Learning from Jesus Christ, the Prince of Peace, to work diligently, act generously and live at peace with everyone.  Psalm 34:14.  
Seek peace and pursue it. 

 

 
Wednesday 20 March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
Year 5 trip to Disney’s Frozen 

2nd May 2024  
 

We are excited to announce that Year 5 will be visiting London’s Theatre Royal in Drury Lane to see a live 
adaption of Disney’s Frozen on 2nd May 2024. They will be traveling by public transport and should return 
to school by 6pm. Travel updates will be provided on the day.  Children will be watching the 2pm show 
which will finish at approximately 4:30pm. 

 
A contribution of £25 is requested to cover the cost of the tickets, reduced to £22 for 
pupil premium students. Payments must be made by via your child’s Parent Pay 
account and can be paid by instalments. This needs to be fully paid by 26th April 2024. 
We will be travelling to London by public transport, so we ask that the children wear 
school uniform, comfortable shoes and a suitable coat. We can offer a school lunch at 
the earlier time of 11:30am or you can provide a home packed lunch. Children will be 
eating lunch before they leave to go on the trip. 
 

 
Please could complete the consent form here:   

 
https://forms.office.com/e/AAQSaQw52y 

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Albany, Mrs Hoepelman and Miss Patullo 
Year 5  
 
 
 
 
 

 


